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- The current criteria for the award need to be modified if a team is to be named 

this year.  

- The committee has not been meeting regularly as the current criteria only 

required verification of GPA and minimum participation requirements.  

- Executive committee should decide if they want to name a team and if so, what 

the new criteria should be.  

 

Regardless of any criteria change for this year, the committee should be reformed with 

new leadership (I have previously asked to rotate off this committee.) The award criteria 

should be reviewed. The following issues should be examined: 

1) GPA of 3.3-The size of the team-size of team is generally around 250 students. 

Does having such a low GPA criteria due a disservice to the many elite student 

athletes who are lumped in with the lower GPA students? Committee needs to 

verify GPA with transcript for all nominees (usually just over 250 nominees).  

2) Participation criteria- This requires output from techscore. No actual report 

function exists and required Dayan to pull data from sailor ID numbers to produce 

a report. A new All Academic reporting system should be implemented to easily 

verify whatever criteria is set.  

3) Review policy for special cases including schools with no grades or grade 

optional policies. Offshore teams that do not meet criteria in college events.  

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Matt Lindblad 
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